Monday Message #20

Hello,

This Monday Message is simple and short. 
 
THANK YOU to the Nobles, Ladies, and Guests that were able to attend the 2021 Potentate's trip this past weekend.  It was a great weekend of FUN & FELLOWSHIP and both Joan and I are grateful for the support we received on this adventure.   The wine was excellent, the food outstanding, and the memories will last a lifetime. 


Please be on the lookout for the June Clarion next week for updates about upcoming events, leadership opportunities, and more. 


Most Sincerely,

Jim Logan
Potentate 

Calam Shriners
